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Comments: I am a home owner in the Seeley Swan Valley and strongly protest this project proposal on Holland

Lake. This area is prime wilderness for the Grizzly habitat crossing from the Bob Marshall to the Mission

Mountains and should not be invaded and destroyed by expansion of Corporate America! We are Montana and

want to keep our pristine wilderness safe from invaders like POWDR. Please do you due diligence and conduct

an environmental study to prove that this is not a good location for this Utah business to further their expansion. 

Thank you!

Cathy McGoldrick


